
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 10th October 2024 

Dear Parents of Choir 

Thank you so much for agreeing to your child taking part in the Emerging Voices Concert on Saturday 9th 

November. Please would you arrive at The Guildhall between 13:00 and 13:10 ready for rehearsal at 13:15.  

Mrs Aylett and Mrs Watkins will be there to meet you and show the children where to go. This is another 

wonderful opportunity to ‘show off’ our school, so school uniform, please; sweatshirts or cardigans but not 

fleeces. We will be performing two of our own songs plus joining in the Grand Finale!  

If you haven’t yet booked tickets (free!), please visit the website (celebratevoice.co.uk) and if you have any 

questions, please ask. 

We have this message for you from Celebrate Voice: 

The Emerging Voices concert is after Celebrate Voice Family: Mighty Beatbox Comedy Show - Celebrate 

Voice 2024 and we would like to offer one free child and one free parent ticket to this event as a Thank You 

for their participation. 

 Please ask them to contact me, by Friday 18 October, on caroline@celebratevoice.co.uk if they would like 

to take up this offer. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Watkins and Mrs Aylett 

     

Life in all its fullness 
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